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As the end of the year approaches, it is wonderful to look back  
on a another busy and enjoyable year.  

 
Thank you to our wonderful teachers and teaching assistants who not 
only teach great lessons but care and guide our children so well. Thank 

you to our senior leadership team who quietly in the background ensure 
that everything runs smoothly. Thank you to our  

SENCo  and  learning mentor  who ensure our children with additional 
needs have everything they need to thrive in our school. Thank you to our 
office staff who cheerfully answer numerous phone calls, emails and letters, 
as well as ensuring that we have all the things we need. Thank  you to our 

site manager and cleaners who ensure that our school always looks it’s best. 
Thank you to our cook and kitchen staff who produce such tasty meals  and 

serve over 300 children every day. Thank you to everyone involved in 
Magpies, who make sure that the children have fun activities to do each 

morning and evening.  Thank you to our lovely volunteers who give their 
own time to support our children. Thank you to our fabulous 

governors who support our school throughout the year. Thank 
you to Father Mark and our parish family who are always there 
when we need them. Thank you to all our parents and family members for your 

continual support.  
 

AND, most important of all, thank you to all our wonderful, clever, kind 
and well mannered children who brighten each day and make  every         

moment memorable. You are all amazing! 
 

Have a great holiday everyone! 



Dates for your  
Diary 

 
 

Monday 26th July 
Term ends for nursery children 

 
Monday 26th July 

2.00pm 
Year 2 Leaver’s service in 

church 
 

Tuesday 26th July 
Term ends at 12.00pm 

 
 

Monday 5th September 
Year 1 and Year 2 return for the  

autumn term. 
 
 
 

For further dates and information, please 
see our website. 

www.stmargaretmarysinfants.com 
 

Term Dates 

It has come to our attention that a website called 

termdates.co.uk are displaying term dates for our 

school which are incorrect.  

 

Please only use our school website 

www.stmargaretmarysinfants.com for our 

school term dates. 

Year 2 Talent Show 
 
 
 

 
This afternoon, the school were thoroughly 
entertained by the incredible talents of our 

year 2 children.  We were enter-
tained by  dancing and singing . 
We were enthralled by ju-jitsu, 

football skills and gymnastics. We 
were amazed by puppetry and 

hula hooping. We were thrilled by the talents 
of four bands.  

 
Well done everyone.  
You were incredible!  

 Fond Farewells 
 

On Tuesday, we will be waving good bye to our Year 2 children with 
fondness and good wishes. We wish them every success as they continue 

their journey in the junior school.  
 

We will be saying, ‘See you soon,’ to Mrs Medway who will be returning to 
the junior school.  

 
We will be wishing a happy retirement to Mrs Hignett. We wish Mrs Roche a happy retirement. 

 
We will also be saying goodbye to Bob Maguire who has been a governor, including chair of 

governors, of our school for over 20 years. Thank you for all your help and support. 
 

Thank you and good luck. Remember to come back and see us soon. 

Please be courte-

ous when parking 

on Pilch Lane. 

One of our neigh-

bours complained as her 

driveway has been     re-

peatedly blocked by parked 

cars. 


